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20th May 2025 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Sports Week 2025 
 

We are looking forward to Term 6 which brings a number of sporting opportunities for our children in 
school. We are very excited to celebrate sporting success in school with the children once again.  
 
As part of our Sports Week celebration, we are happy to be able to welcome parents to watch and join 
in with Sports Day. Parents and carers are additionally invited to join us for a picnic lunch as per the 
details and timetable below. The gate located on the Cow Path, along the side of school, will be opened 
to allow access to the school field. Parents/Carers should collect their child from their classroom door 
before settling on the field. There will also be a number of refreshments available to purchase on the 
day. Should the weather not be appropriate, we will not be picnicking, and children will eat indoors as 
normal. On both days, the school kitchen will only be offering sandwiches, should you wish to order 
lunch for your child from there.  
 

Tuesday 17th June Thursday 19th June 

9:30 – 10:30 Year 1 9:30 – 10:30 Year 3 

10:45 – 11:45 Year 2 10:45 – 11:45 Year 4 

12:00 – 1:00 Picnic 12:00 – 1:00 Picnic 

1:45 – 2:45 Foundation Stage 
1:10 – 2:00 Year 5 

2:10 – 3:00 Year 6 

 
In addition to sports Day, we are also extremely excited to share that on Friday 20th June, we will be 
welcoming a Sports for Champion athlete into school to deliver an inspiring assembly and lead us all in a 
sponsored activity. Sponsorship forms will be sent home with children before the Term Break. 
Alternatively, an online link will be shared closer to the time.   
 
Thank you in advance for your support and we look forward to seeing you in school. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Amelia Siddall, Kim Bird and Paige Bacchus 
Sport and PE Team 


